Presbytery of Yellowstone February 28 – March 1, 2011 Personnel Committee Report

The Personnel Committee has met on January 7, 2011, January 28, 2011 and has a meeting scheduled for February 18, 2011.

The committee is currently working on four projects:

- Revision of the Presbytery's Personnel Policy Manual. The current manual was adopted by the Presbytery in January 1994. Revisions being made are designed to bridge the Presbytery's current staffing levels and to insure we are in compliance with federal, state and local law. It is anticipated that the draft copy will be presented to Council in April or consideration,
- Personnel Performance reviews have been conducted with the Co-General Presbyters (Power Point presentation will be made at Presbytery Meeting). Reviews have been completed for the Administrative Assistant and Treasurer,
- 3. Personnel is monitoring additional responsibilities being assumed by Presbytery staff as a result of changes being made at the Synod level,
- 4. We are in the initial stages of a Performance Review for the Stated Clerk.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bill McGladdery Moderator